
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                          Make Christ known; Making Lives Better 

St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust welcomes two new schools to its growing 
family. 

 
We are delighted to welcome two new schools to our growing Catholic Academy Trust today, furthering our 
commitment to the Salford Diocesan Academy strategy. Both St Teresa’s in Little Lever and St Teresa’s in 
Irlam join us on our mission to Make Lives Better and Make Christ Known. 
 
St Teresa’s RC Primary School in Little Lever, led by Mrs. Jenni Willis, exudes a strong sense of family and 
community. The school’s commitment to providing a compassionate environment makes it a true haven for its 
children, a place where each child feels valued and supported. 
 
St Teresa’s RC Primary School in Irlam, under the leadership of Mrs. Sandra Burgess, consistently achieves 
impressive outcomes for the children and families it serves. Through an unwavering dedication to academic 
excellence and faith, the school provides a vibrant education that inspires every child to achieve their full 
potential. 
 
Trust CEO, Chris Foley, said: 
 
"With the addition of these two schools, our Trust now includes sixteen schools, each strengthening our 
Catholic mission within the communities we serve. Our continued growth reflects our commitment to 
excellence, as highlighted by recent successes in Ofsted and Catholic School Inspections. St Teresa’s in Little 
Lever and St Teresa’s in Irlam bring unique strengths and charisms to our Trust, and we look forward to the 
positive impact they will have.” 
 
Trust Board Chair, Marie Garside, CBE, shared her excitement about the Trust's newest members, saying: 
 
“As we celebrate a landmark year for our Trust, we are thrilled to welcome St Teresa’s in Little Lever and St 
Teresa’s in Irlam into our growing family. Both schools bring unique strengths, and we are confident they will 
benefit from the robust support and shared resources our Trust offers. We look forward to supporting their 
continued success and watching them thrive in the years ahead.” 
 


